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* * * IMMEDIATE ATTENTION REQUIRED * * * 
 
 
NOTE TO: All State Medicaid Directors 
 
 
NEW LABELERS 
 
We received a rebate agreement from Falcon Ophthalmics, Incorporated 
(Labeler Code 61314) which is a new company owned by Alcon Laboratories, 
Incorporated.  Since their parent company is already a participating 
labeler, Falcon Ophthalmics, Incorporated will be joining the rebate 
program retroactive to January 1, 1995. 
 
The following labelers have entered into drug rebate agreements and will 
join the rebate program on April 1, 1995: 
 
Superior Pharmaceutical Company (Labeler Code 00144); 
 
Hope Pharmaceuticals (Labeler Code 60267); and 
 
Amerx Health Care Corporation (Labeler Code 61470). 
 
 
LABELER TERMINATIONS 
 
Mas Laboratories, Incorporated (Labeler Code 51017) is being terminated 
effective April 1, 1995 for failure to submit pricing data. 
 
 
OTHER ATTACHMENTS 
 
Copies of the topic index and the latest listing of the 90-day treasury 
bill auction rates for the period of July 5, 1994 through January 9, 1995 
are attached. 
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Please continue to contact us with your drug rebate questions by using the 
Drug Rebate hotline at (410) 966-3249.   
 
 
 
       Sally K. Richardson 
       Director 
       Medicaid Bureau 
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cc: 
 
All State Technical Contacts 
 
All Regional Administrators 
 
All Associate Regional Administrators Division of Medicaid 
 
 
 
 
 


